Thank You

STL PARENTS AND GUARDIANS

FOR SUPPORTING OUR SPECIAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
THE GENTLY USED UNIFORM SALE IS A PARENT COUNCIL
INITIATIVE BROUGHT TO YOU BY VOLUNTEER PARENTS, AND VOLUNTEER
STUDENTS.

SUMMER 2024 UNIFORM SALE

Tuesday, July 16, 2024

10:00 am to 4:00 pm
$5.00 per piece (for a limited time)- CASH ONLY

ALL SALES ARE FINAL

If you have any questions please email :
Tina Fortuna Community Representative at STLparentcouncil@gmail.com

- *EXXSTAIN REMOVER RECIP

Buying these uniform pieces raises 1 tsp Dawn dishwashing detergent
funds for our Special Education 2 tbsp baking soda

Department, respects the environment 3 to 4 thsp hydrogen peroxide

and most of all saves you money. The Mix together {it will form a paste}, apply to

donated uniform pieces are also used stain

to help build daily living skills in our (yellow stain on white garments} Let it sit
functioning life skills students. Since for a while. Then wash.
we cannot try on any items, please

bring your own child's pants or shirt so
that you can judge the sizing.




